
Question – Councillor Sam Swash

In September 2023, this Council passed a Notice of Motion to create a 'Report a 
Rogue' landlord tool and a Rogue Landlord Checker. More than six months have 
passed since this was decided but no such tools have yet been launched. What 
progress has been made to date on their creation and when will the tools be 
launched?


